
615 Stuffed backpacks were do-
nated to the students of 
HLPUSD.  

Thank you:  
Hot Topic and Torrid for 415 
backpacks and school supplies. 

DKG Zeta Sigma chapter for do-
nating school supplies and vol-
unteering to stuff backpacks . 

Saint Marks Lutheran church for 
donating stuffed backpacks and 
school supplies. 

Ozzy FDN. For school supplies 

 
 
 

* We have Moved to Temple Academy * 
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www.nhcg.org donate button 
PayPal 

New Horizons Caregivers Group  
“We Care and We Give” 

Thank you to Hacienda La 
Puente Unified School District 
for the office space at Temple 
Academy so New Horizons can 
continue helping the commu-
nity with food and hygiene 
items. We are so grateful.  
  

 
New Horizons Upcoming Events: 
1. Food Distribution are the  2nd 

Tuesday of the month. 

2. Toy Incentives given to the 
schools to keep the kids          
engaged. 

3. Food Drives/non perishables  
4. Toys/gifts cards for the holiday. 

 

New Horizons, 3129 Hacienda Blvd., #809 

Hacienda Hts., CA 91745 

Donna Lemaster, Executive Director 

626-961-4327 Office 626-941-8100 Cell 

Please consider: 
1. Toys & Gift Cards 

2. Non-perishables & Breakfast Food Items 
3. Cash donation at www.nhcg.org 

New Horizons Caregivers 
Group has moved to:  

Temple Academy  

635 N California Ave.  

La Puente, CA. 91744 

 
Staring in October 11, 2022 
New Horizons will have food 
distribution on the second 
Tuesday of the month.  

 

 

New Horizons Caregivers 
Group funding is for the 
1st District by the Office 
of Hilda Solis, and the 
Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG).  

 

Thank you! 


